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NASD NOTICE ON COMPARING CDS TO
BOND FUNDS

November 25, 1991 TO: DIRECT MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 39-91 PUBLIC INFORMATION
COMMITTEE NO. 37-91 SALES FORCE MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 37-91 SHAREHOLDER
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE NO. 34-91 RE: NASD Notice on Comparing CDs to Bond
Funds | thought you would want
to see the attached memo to several legal committees regarding a new NASD notice on
offering funds to holders of expiring CDs. Best regards, L. Erick Kanter Vice President, Public
Information and Marketing
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